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Balance: 
$1,079.13 AACE Utah Section Members at our November 2018 Vol-

unteering Event: Garth Tyler, Dawn Jaramillo, Ashley Gar-
za, Lindsey Thomas, Meri Bennett & Tristen McDonald. 

November Meeting 
Thank you to those who joined us for the AACE Volunteering event at the 
Utah Food Bank. We worked along side a group from the Department of 
Environmental Quality. 

About 20 of us formed an assembly line to fill a bean soup packets.  There 
was good music, laughing, and bonding.  It was great to get together and 
give some of our time  to help the community. 
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 Meetings  
We have a few technical presenta-
tion slots open (March 27, &        
May 29).  

These slots are filling up fast! If you 
or one of your colleagues are inter-
ested in giving a presentation, 
please contact:  

Ashley.Garza@Williams.com  

December 2018 Airport Tour 
Bill Hendrickson, Project Controls Director at Holder-Big D, a Joint Ven-
ture—will be taking us on a tour of the Salt Lake City Airport expansion 
project!  This is currently scheduled for December 19th.  

Details will be emailed to the group in December once logistics are con-
firmed.   

 

 


